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EVENT CALENDAR:

January

13th - Water Resources
Technical Group Meeting
(Lincoln)

15th - Future City
Competition

February
24th - Annual E-Week
Banquet

ISSUE HIGHTLIGHTS:

January Meeting
Information

From The President

November Meeting Hosted
by the Management Group

2010 Younger Member Toy
Drive

E-Week Banquet

Future City Competition

January Meeting January 2011

The Water Resources Technical Group Presents:
“Great Flood of 2010 - Impacts to the Elkhorn River Basin”
Thursday, January 13th, 2011

Presenter: Stan Staab, General Manager, Lower Elkhorn Natural Resources
District

Location:  University of Nebraska-Lincoln
Scott Engineering Center, Room 237
17th & Vine Streets

Lincoln, NE

Times: Social & Pizza

Meeting and Presentation

6:30 - 7:00 p.m.
7:00 p.m.

Menu: Pizza and Pop

Price: $10 per person with or without meal (free for students).

Reservations: Register online by 12 PM Tuesday January 11th at www.
neasce.org/meal_signup .

Parking: Most nearby campus parking meters are free after 6 p.m. Paid
garage parking is available at 17th & R Streets, or limited free parking at the
University Lutheran Chapel, NW corner of 16th & Q Streets.

Spouses and guests are welcome. Remember to RSVP at http://www.neasce.
org/meal_signup/ .

Deadline for articles to be published in the
February newsletter will be February 1st. Email

articles to Greg Seib at editor@neasce.org
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From the President

- Aaron Buettner, P.E., M.ASCE

20710-2011
NE-ASCE OFFICERS

President

Aaron Buettner, P.E., M.ASCE
Olsson Associates

(V) 402-458-5694
president@neasce.org

President-Elect

Daren Konda, P.E., M.ASCE
Thompson, Dreesen & Dorner, Inc.
(V) 402-330-8860
president-elect@neasce.org

Vice President
TBD

Past President

John Hill, P.E., M.ASCE

Lamp Rynearson & Associates
(V) 402-496-2498
past-president@neasce.org

Secretary

Lianne Lau, E.l., AM.ASCE
URS Corporation

(V) 402-952-2665
secretary@neasce.org

Treasurer

Mike Skelnar, PE., M.ASCE
Nebraska Department of Roads
(V) 402-617-1464
treasurer@neasce.org

Director

Marie (Maly) Stamm, PE., M.ASCE
The Schemmer Associates, Inc.
(V) 402-493-4800
director1@neasce.org

Director

Tom Strauss, P.E., M.ASCE
ISG & Associates, Inc.

(V) 402-201-4109
director2@neasce.org

Happy New Year to the Nebraska
Section! | hope you've all had a great
time visiting and celebrating with family
and friends. Hopefully it was easier to
get around this year as compared to
last year since we don’t have a foot and
a half of snow on the ground. Of course
this assumes you didn’t travel to the east
coast. Alllcansayis betterthemthan us.

I want to extend a big thank you to Marie
Stamm for her efforts in lining up State
Senator Tony Fulton as our speaker for
the November meeting. Some of you
may recall that we tried to get Senator
Fulton to speak to us last year, but the
special session led to a change of plans.
I'm glad things worked out this year, as
Senator Fulton gave a very interesting
talk on his career as an engineer and as
a legislator. | was also very pleased due
to the very good turnout we had for this
meeting. I'd like to thank you for your
participation and encourage you to
continue your involvement as we start
our meeting schedule again this month.

The January meeting will be held on
the UNL campus in Lincoln as itis a joint
meeting with the UNL Student Chapter.
The featured speaker will be Stan
Staab, General Manager of the Lower
Elkhorn Natural Resources District. Mr.
Staab will be speaking about the 2010
flooding in the Elkhorn River basin
and the associated impacts. This is
sure to be an interesting topic and
the interaction with the students will
be beneficial for all. Please take time
to mingle with the students and get
to know them. This meeting provides

Aaron Buettner, PE., President of NE-ASCE

an excellent opportunity to network
with  potential future employees
and an opportunity to mentor the
next generation of engineers as they
prepare to embark on their careers.

Over the December break we migrated
our website to a new host. As we
have begun to place more bandwidth
demands on our website due to meal
signup and dissemination of conference
literature, we have realized the need to
upgradeourservice.Youshouldn’tnotice
any change to how you access the site,
but our ability to utilize the capabilities
of the internet is greatly enhanced. |
want to recognize Past President John
Hilland his son David for theirleadership
and efforts in making this happen.

Please note that the January meeting
will be on January 13th, which is a week
earlier than our typical meetings. | look
forward to seeing you in Lincoln then.

-Aaron M. Buettner, PE., M.ASCE
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November (2010) Meeting Hosted by the Management Group

Thanks to the Management Group for hosting the November meeting. The list below can be considered official
documentation of attendance at the November 18th meeting worth 1 PDH credit.

Ray Moore Roger Helgoth Rajat Das Steve Irons
Loras Klosterman Romeo Reales John Hill Michael Olson
Ed Prost Terry McCarl Tony Fulton Richard Onnen
Roger Figard Fred Beck Rick Wilson Sean Parks
Mike Sklenar Diane Jones Dan Fricke Steve Nickel
Anuj Sharma Marie Stamm David Hill Ted Weidner
Aaron Buettner Kevin Stamm Lianne Lau Kristi Nohavec
Bret Daugherty Daren Konda Mohamed Dahab Kathy Moore
Debra Dahab Paul Harmon Greg Seib Brandon Desh

Thrasher has been helping secure and stabilize

foundations since 1975. With decades of specific experience
designing and installing wall anchors and piering systems and
more than 2000 projects completed every year, no team is better
qualified to help protect your commercial construction investment.
Call the commercial foundation experts at Thrasher today.

« Full-time Engineers On Staff

« Two-time BBB Business Integrity Award Winner
* Helical and Push Piers

« Tiebacks and Wall Anchors

* New Construction and Retrofit

« Retrofit Waterproofing
Thrasher Basemen Call Bill Kirby Today: 402-650-1700
=Sysiems .. or toll free 800-827-0702

Known BEST For Being BETTER! ThrasherFoundation.com

Commercial & Residential Foundation Experts

Omaha | Lincoln | Council Bluffs

SCH=MM=R 402.493.4800 THE NEBRASKA CIVIL ENGINEER
ARCHITECTS \:\IGINEERS | FLA_NNERS SCHEMMER.COM




2010 Younger Member Group

Toy Drive

On December 3rd, the Younger Member Group got
together for the Annual YMG Toy Drive. Sixteen
Younger members got together after work to collect
over 20 toys for donation to Toys for Tots.  The toy
drive was the perfect combination of fun, holiday
cheer and charity to get the season started. Thanks
to all who attended and donated. Your contributions
will bring joy to several children during the holidays.
If you would like information on the YMG and
upcoming events, and you are not on the YMG email
list, please email Andres Torres or Joe Flaxbeard
at ymg@neasce.org. See you at the next event!

Younger Member Group Toy Drive

E-Week Banquet

The Annual E-Week Banquet will be Thursday, February 24,
2011. Itis sponsored by the Engineer’s Roundtable.

0.1 Continuing Education Units (CEU) or 1.0 Professional
Development Hours (PDH) are available.

Please see the E-Week Banquet Flier on page 5 of the
newsletter for more information regarding this event.
A reservation form is also provided at the bottom of page 5.

Engineers Roundtable website:
http://www.eroundtable.unomaha.edu

Tlerracon

Consulting Engineers and Scientists

Geotechnical o Environmental o Construction Materials o Facilities

Lincoln, NE
402.466.3911

www.terracon.com

Omaha, NE
402.330.2202
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E-WEEK BANQUET
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2011

Sponsored by the Engineer’s Roundtable
http://engineerroundtable.org/
0.1 Continuing Education Units (CEU) or
1.0 Professional Development Hours (PDH) available

Engineers Without Borders (EWB)

Our guest speakers are David Holtzclaw from the University of Nebraska Medical Center in Omabha,
Nebraska and his wife, Emily Holtzclaw. The speakers will share details of the nonprofit organization
Engineers Without Borders (EWB), which supports community-driven development programs worldwide
through the design and implementation of sustainable engineering projects. In addition, the speakers will
also share some of their experiences working on the EWB project in Bernardino Diaz Ochoa, Nicaragua
and will discuss the current programs being undertaken by the EWB-NE and the University of Nebraska’s
student chapter (EWB-NU) work in Uganda and Madagascar.

Banquet Location: Dinner Selections & Prices:
Strategic Air & Space Museum Entrée Choices:
28210 West Park Highway Filet Mignon $29.00
Ashland, NE 68003 Chicken Marsala $25.00
402.944.3100 Grilled Salmon $27.00
Time: (All meals include: garden salad, seasoned
6:00 PM - Social Hour (Cash Bar) oven roasted red potatoes, green beans
7:00 PM — Banquet & Speaker Almandine, roll & butter, your choice of N.Y.
Style Cheesecake or Chocolate Decadent Cake
and coffee/tea)

The lead society for this year’s national E-Week is The American Society of Heating,
Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE) and the lead company is Raytheon.

Please note that this event is a Thursday evening. In order to provide a total attendance count to the Museum, only
advanced reservations will be accepted. Advanced reservations, menu choices, attendee’s name and payment must
be received by noon, Tuesday, February 22, 2011 (Monday the 21* is a mail Holiday). Checks should be made
payable to the “E-Week Roundtable.” Please clip the reservation form below (add an additional sheet if required),
attach payment and send to the address shown.

Send to: Elizabeth Hunter, Leo A. Daly Company  Questions: email eahunter@leoadaly.com
8600 Indian Hills Drive, Omaha, NE 68114, (Phone # 402-390-4473)

Attendee’s Name(s) Quantity Menu Choice Total Cost
Filet Mignon x  $29

Chicken Marsala x $25

Grilled Salmon x $27

Total Cost
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Future City Competition

There are many opportunities to volunteer and get involved with the Future City Competition, ranging
from mentoring students, teachers, and design teams to judging the competition. You can be as
involved as you would like in promoting and developing the next generation of engineers. Please see
page 7 of this newsletter for more information on the Future City Competition. Contact David Nielsen
(dnielsen@oaconsulting.com) to discuss your interest in volunteering for the Future City Competition.

STRUCTURAL STEEL
MISCELLANEOUS STEEL

STEEL 182 et B e e
.|

OMAHA — DES MOINES — DENVER STEEL SERVICE CENTER THE NEBRASKA CIVIL ENGINEER
WWW.DWSTEEL.COM
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The Nebraska Civil Engineer
c/o Greg Seib

Olsson Associates

1111 Lincoln Mall, Suite 111

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

Thank you

to the businesses

that support this
newsletter through
their contributions.

For underwriting information,
contact
Mike Naccarato,
Fundraising
Chair, at
(402)738-6160 or
fundraising@neasce.org
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